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MEMORANDUM 

Subject: Parking Restrictions in Rolling Meadows Subdivision 

To: Mayor and Council 

From: Geoff Holman, C.E.T.    

 

 

Due to the fire department's concerns regarding the maneuvering of fire trucks through 

the Rolling Meadows subdivision, Engineering is planning to implement a no-parking 

policy on one side of the roads located in phases 1, 2, 3, 7, and 9. The roads within 

these phases have been assumed by the city in accordance with the City’s 

transportation master plan. Consequently, By-law 150-2012 will need to be updated 

accordingly. Bill 67 is included in this Council agenda. 

 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 

________________________________ 

Geoff Holman, C.E.T. 

Director, Public Works and Community Services 


